
Principal news 
I hope that everyone is making the most of the great weather around the Kimberley at the 

moment. 

There are lots of things happening at KSOTA in the next two weeks. 
1. Crazy Hair Assembly. Next Tuesday 8 am in the Muster Room. A great way to end the 

term. Hope to see you all there. 

2. Friday 22/6/18 (This Friday) will see only Mrs Paidra in the office. Her lessons will run as 

normal so she won’t be able to answer phones. 

3. Kerry  Doust is going to Perth this afternoon (Tuesday 19/6/18) and will be attending a 

Manager Corporate Service Conference all week. 

4. Mr Noble will be in Broome Thursday and Friday (this week) for meetings but can be 

reached on his mobile and Ed Dept email.  

5. Air lessons will finish for Mrs P and Mrs Paidra at the end of Monday 25/6/18 (next 

week). They will be on a home visit straight after the Assembly on Tuesday 26/6/18. 

6. Mrs Lawless will be on air until the end of Tuesday 26/6/18. 

7. Reports will be sent out during week 9, (next week). 

8. Next week (week 9) is the last week of school. 

9. School recommences Monday 16th July. 

 

Camp news 

Canberra Camp happens in Term 3. It runs from Thursday 23rd August through to Sun 2nd Sept. 
The flight information and timetable are included as attachments. All children travelling must 

have their own Travel Insurance. Please send the details of this insurance to Mr Noble asap. 

(This week) 

 
The gazetted school camp that was gazetted for the same time as the Canberra camp has been 

moved to Week 5 Term 4. It will now be held at the Broome Camp School. More info will 

included as we get closer. All students and caregivers are welcome to attend. 

 

Thank you 
I would like to thank everyone in advance of the end of the term for their efforts throughout 

this short and very busy term. 
A great Home Tutors camp set the tone and everyone has worked hard to make this a very 

productive term for our students and school. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries about any of the above. 

 

School Plan 
Please find attached our School Plan. I would like to thank the School Council who endorsed 

the plan at our School Council Meeting yesterday. I would also like to acknowledge Mrs 

Katherine Mills for her work on the document. 

 

Regards, 

Paul Noble 
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Important Dates 

26th June–  

Crazy Hair Day  Assembly 

8am in the Muster Room 

29th June–  

Last Day of Term 2 

16th July – 

Air Lessons commence 




